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Date: August 1, 2012 
 
To: All Taxpayers 
 
From: Timothy T. Lewis, Director Taxation & Revenue 
 
Re: Local Collector Acceptance of the LA Dept. of Revenue’s Resale Certificate 
 

Act 438 of the 2012 legislative session states that a local tax collector shall accept a resale 
certificate issued by the Louisiana Department of Revenue (LDR) with the exception of intra-parish 
transactions.  The acceptance of the LDR state resale certificate for intra-parish transactions is at the 
discretion of the local tax collector who has decided to accept all unexpired local resale certificates as 
well as the new LDR state resale certificate effective as of August 1, 2012.  For additional information 
regarding the LDR resale certificate please contact the LDR at 225-219-7462 or visit the Louisiana 
Department of Revenue’s website at: 
 

http://www.revenue.louisiana.gov/sections/business/resalecertificate.aspx 
 
 
 This letter shall serve as notice that the City of Monroe, Taxation & Revenue Division, as the tax 
collector for all taxing jurisdictions within Ouachita Parish will accept the state resale certificate issued 
by the Louisiana Department of Revenue. 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 

 
Timothy T. Lewis, Director 
Taxation & Revenue Division 
City of Monroe, LA 
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